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Instead of allowing this dangerous pesticide to be sprayed, I urge the Department of Ecology to
work with growers to find creative alternatives to imidacloprid that will not threaten important
ecosystems.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of these comments. This is a very important issue
requiring detailed research and discussion.
 


